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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 

 

Subject: Apron 2 Remote Parking Revised Marking Plan 

 

Date: March 27, 2017 

 

 Effective Monday, March 27:  

 

TAXI LINE MODIFICATIONS 

Modifications to ramp striping have been made to better assist with aircraft taxi around Apron 2 

Remote Parking. The lead-in lines connecting Taxilane Ramp 2 North to Apron 2 have been removed. 

Based on the work of several airport community members during a Safety Risk Assessment (SRA) 

exercise, it is anticipated aircraft crews will have improved visual guidance when taxiing to Concourse 

A Gates by remaining on the continuous Taxilane route. See previous and revised marking plan below. 
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